
       TO:  DIVISION STAFF 

FROM: LOIS  DOWTY, ADSO-NS-NC/SO-NS-10 

DATE:  16 APR 16 

 

            1,  Division AV Workshops were offered in Divisions 9, 10 & 20 in March 2016. 

 

2. AV CLASSES: 

               a) Classes were taught in Divisions 9,10, & 20 in the Fall of 2015. 
 

               b)  2 Students, Steve Gatrell (9-8) and Linda Ortiz (9-12) , were already 

                     AV qualified, but completed their PQS status. 
 

               c)  Tom Van Petten (9-3) passed the AV Class with PQS.   
 

               d)  Jim Waters (10-01) & Allen Padgett (10-06) passed the AV Class with PQS. 

      

DSO-NS Ron West followed up with the above information:  DIRAUX has 

received the paperwork for all  students, but nothing is showing in the Member 

Directory or Training Record.  DSO West found that the AV Status and AV Status with 

PQS are two different lists, which can be confusing. 
 

No further word regarding REYR has been received.  The District policy 

remains the same for currency (One report per year; Two reports due if one  is not 

received the first year; The qualification is then lost if the two reports are 

not received & the member has to repeat the AV course.) 

              

               Patrols have not started yet.  Waterways Branch  has discovered that some  

               PATONS have been entered in the Light List with the wrong Lat & Lo.  They 

               are in Division 20's AOR & SO-NS 20 has been notified, and will check out 

               the situation when patrols begin. 
 

               The 2015 PATON List was distributed. 
                                           
 

    Please contact me for further questions. 
 

 

Thanks,  
 

Lois Dowty 

ADSO-NS-NC/SO-NS10 

910-620-0247 

 


